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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
Joint News Release  

 

KCSC, MCK issue Joint Statement on tomorrow’s 
tabling of Education Act in Parliament  

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 9, Onerahtókha/April 2014) The Kahnawà:ke Combined Schools 
Committee (KCSC) and the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform 
the community that Bernard Valcourt, the Minister of Aboriginal Affairs and Northern 
Development Canada, announced today that the First Nations Control of First Nations 
Education Act will be tabled in Parliament tomorrow (April 10, 2014). 
 
“The Federal Government has not met its obligations or duty to consult with the true 
rights holder in this situation, which is the community of Kahnawà:ke and not the 
Assembly of First Nations,” said Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. 
  
The KCSC and the MCK are jointly informing the community that a political strategy 
meeting was scheduled and will continue today as planned between the KCSC, MCK 
and the Kahnawà:ke Education Working Group. Please be reminded that the opposition 
to the First Nations Control of First Nations Education Act remains of the highest priority. 
 
We ask the community to remain involved and trust that we will keep everyone informed 
of all activities, including decisions, actions, and outcomes from today’s political strategy 
meeting. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 

Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 

450-632-7500 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 

Trina C. Diabo 
Kahnawà:ke Combined Schools Committee 

450-632-8770 
kcsc@kec.qc.com 
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